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NOTICE OF ADVANCED  
REMOVAL OF EARLY VOTED BALLOTS FROM ENVELOPES  

 
In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 54 section 25B as amended by Section 10 of 

Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2022, the Town of Williamstown will be opening early voted ballots at 

Town Hall, 31 North Street at the following sessions:    

 

• Wednesday, February 28th     9:00 AM 
• Thursday, February 29th        9:00 AM 
• Friday, March 1st  9:00 AM 

 

 

We respectfully ask that observers register in advance (before the end of the business day prior) 

of all processing of early voted ballots sessions by emailing nbeverly@williamstownma.gov. 

  

A full record of advance removal will be kept for each session. No results will be determined at 

the above-mentioned sessions. In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 54 section 25B as 

amended by Section 10 of Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2022, the ballots will be deposited on 

Election Day.  

 

 


